

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, 510 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500 Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk

Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



21 October 2022

Dear parents/carers

Firstly, we would like to say thank you and well done to all of our Y6 pupils. They have settled really well into Year 6 and we are proud of how hard they have worked. It has been an action packed half term with Bikeability, visiting the National Holocaust Museum, a dance workshop, sport, theatre visits and all the day to day activities in school. We would really love to share this with you so we are going to be bringing back class assemblies next half term. They will take place on the following days (times are approximate and we will confirm them closer to the date):

Y6HH - Monday 14th November at 2:45pm Y6SH - Tuesday 15th November at 2:45pm Y6S/W - Thursday 17th November at 9:00am Y6R/J - Thursday 17th November at 2:45pm

We are really looking forward to sharing our work with you and hope that you will be able to make it.

We hope that you have a wonderful half term break and we will look forward to seeing our Y6 pupils back in school on Tuesday 1st November (Monday 31st in an INSET day).

Kind regards,

The Y6 Team







